Honors U-Night Survey

Population for Survey: the 41 students who attended the event

Response Rate: 100%

Summary of Key findings:

39.02% of the participants attended the October event, 29.27% attended the January event, and
31.71% attended the February event.

70.73% strongly agreed that the event was worthwhile, 29.27% said that they agreed it was
worthwhile.

36.59% said that meeting with the faculty and advisors during the departmental appointments
was the most helpful, while 17.07% said it was meeting current students and 12.2% said that the
honors college information was the most helpful.

17.07% said that the tours of campus and housing were the least helpful, 17.07% said that
classroom visit was the least helpful, and 34.15% said that the evening activities were the least
helpful.

48.78% said that they strongly agree and 51.22% agreed that they understand that benefits of
the honors college.

78.05% strongly agreed and 19.51% agreed they have information from at least two people to
contact later.

60.98% said they strongly agreed and 29.27% agreed they enjoyed the activity.

29.27% said they were planning on attend the U, 0% said no, and 70.73% said they were unsure.
92.68% said they are more likely to attend the U after the visit.

Actions Taken:
The Honors U-Night summary shows that students very much enjoy the activity and event. They find it

worthwhile and afterwards they are more likely to attend the U. We may want to think about focusing

more on the advisor appointments and major exploration rather than tours and activities on the Honors

U-Night. At this point the format has stayed the same for this event.
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